

Ambition · Pride · Success

10th September 2018

Dear Parent/Carers

As you are aware your child has chosen Engineering Design as part of their options. As a department we endeavour to provide an interesting, current and engaging curriculum which includes the designing and manufacturing of products that your child will get to keep and take home.

As part of your child's Year 9 studies, they will have an opportunity to work on a number of mini projects this year to aid in preparation for their coursework in Year 10 and 11.

Our department budget is sufficient to cover the costs of the basic materials and consumables necessary to deliver the course but, in order to enhance the curriculum and provide more stimulating and relevant projects, we ask for £10.00 from each student for each examination course they follow within our subject area to cover the cost of the specialist materials and components they will be using.

Contributions can be paid via Parent Pay which can be accessed via our school website. Unfortunately, we cannot accept contributions in the form of cash or cheque. If you have trouble accessing the Parent Pay system, please contact Mrs K Jones via email (jonesk@haileyburyturnford.com)

Yours faithfully

Mr S Hill

Faculty Leader Design & Technology

